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Catamount Messenger 2.15.19 

Good Afternoon, Panther Creek Families, 

Here are a few items for your radar: 

Feb 18: Teacher Workday  

Feb 19: Regular School Day 

Feb 20: ACT for Juniors during the regular school day 

You can access ACT and SAT Practice at this link: http://rmd.me/yNw5Ta2qjUW  

 

Safety Info 

Parents, please talk with your student drivers about parking lot safety, including driving at appropriate speeds, backing out 

of spaces safely and pedestrian safety. 

 

PowerSchool/Parent Portal 

Parents - please check the email addresses and phone numbers on file in PowerSchool to make sure they accurate. You can 

do this by logging into your Parent Portal account - go to the Navigation bar - click on Student Contacts - and review the 

information that is there. If changes need to be made, please contact Karen Barker, PCHS Data Manager, at 

kbarker@wcpss.net or 919-463-8656. 

 

AP Registration 

 Registration for AP exams is Monday, January 28, 2019 – Monday, February 25, 2019.  

 All students enrolled in AP courses are encouraged to take the AP exam. The exam will be 

free of cost to all students enrolled in an AP course at Panther Creek High School. 

 10th  - 12th grade students who are enrolled in AP courses through other institutions or 

who self-study will be assessed a $94 charge per exam. 

Please go to this link for more info https://www.wcpss.net/panthercreekhs 
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Yearbooks 

Yearbooks are still on sale at www.jostensyearbooks.com for $85 until 2/22/19; on 2/23/19 the cost of the book will 

increase to $90 until distribution in May. If you are the parent of a senior, please go online and purchase a book for 

your student now. If we do not sell out online, books will be sold on campus following distribution on a first come, first 

serve basis. The only way to guarantee that your senior gets a book is to buy one online now. Please contact Courtney 

Black, Yearbook Adviser, at cblack@wcpss.net with questions. Thanks! 

 

COLLEGE FAIR Info 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2019 rmd.me/3sREbQEeD8H 

 

College Application Process Event  

For Juniors & Seniors: rmd.me/WpPFvHe41eJ” 

 

Thanks and have a great long weekend! 

Dr Camille Hedrick, Principal 
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